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Georgia Entertainment Companies Seek
Amendments To Film, Music & Video Game Tax
Credits

December 6, 2019 | Atlanta

Steve Weizenecker was featured in an Atlanta Business Chronicle article,
“Georgia entertainment companies seek amendments to film, music &
video game tax credits,” following his involvement in the publication’s
annual “Business of Entertainment” conference. The multi-article insert,
“3-2-1-Action! Entertainment’s Economic Impact on Georgia,” highlights
various industry leaders and emerging sectors in the state of Georgia.
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https://www.bizjournals.com/atlanta/news/2019/12/06/georgia-entertainment-companies-seek-amendments-to.html

